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Presidentõs Message #2ééé.     
 

 

I had the opportunity to attend the 2016 

NRA Annual Meeting in Louisville, KY a 

few weeks ago; it was great to see over 

82,000 like-minded pro Second Amend-

ment supporters in one location.  The 

meeting was a brisk reminder of the 2016 

political environment and consistent chal-

lenges from politicians attacking our rights 

as gun owners.  The battle never ends. 
The recent tragic terrorist events in Or-

lando have only intensified the gun control 

debate.  As mentioned in the previous 

newsletter, please go out and vote in 

2016!  It is anticipated the next President 

of the US will select three new Supreme 

Court justices. 

 
South Dakota Governor signs into law changes for the SD Concealed Carry Permit.  

The òGold Cardó was created to bypass the need for a NICS background check 

when purchasing a firearm in SD.  ND concealed carry holders have enjoyed this 

freedom for years.  Starting Jan 1, 2017, The SD Gold Card concealed carry permit 

will become available and is expected to gain ATF approval to negate a firearms pur-

chase required background check.   

 
Thanks to the DTGCA leadership and membership in helping support this bill in the 

SD Legislature, SD will now become the 27th state to have a provision for NICS ex-
empt background checks for firearms purchases.  Currently, 10% of all FBI NICS 

background checks in SD are òdelayedó, which makes for a real challenge at the 

DTGCA Gun shows to learn five days later that the background check is approved. 

 

Enjoy your summer and we look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

 

Sincerely, 
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